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Stuff The Cruiser events planned 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Office, in partnership with Southeast
Nebraska Community Action is once again conducting “Stuff the Cruiser,” toy
drive events in Humboldt and Falls City.

Beginning Friday, November, 17, donation boxes are being placed at the Dollar
General stores in Humboldt and Falls City and there will be a donation box at the
Richardson County Law Enforcement Center where items can be dropped off.

The Stuff the Cruiser events are planned for Saturday, December 2 at the Dollar
General in Humboldt from 10 a.m - 2 p.m. and on Saturday, December 9 from 10
a.m. - 2 p.m. at Dollar General in Falls City and at Farm and City Supply in Falls
City.

During the Stuff the Cruiser events, the public is encouraged to purchase a toy
for a child and place it in the Sheriff's Department cruiser parked outside the
store.
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